

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

BOROUGH OF ELMWOOD PARK 182 MARKET STREET ELMWOOD PARK, NEW JERSEY 07407

201-796-1833

Dear Elmwood Park Residents,

April 10, 2020

I hope you are staying healthy and staying strong as our community continues to do battle and face the challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic. Although the uncertainty of what is yet to come may inspire fear and anxiety for many, we should do our best to focus on the incredible acts of love and kindness that we are seeing day in and day out. Things such as neighbor helping neighbor, local churches and businesses making generous donations to families in need, our police and fire departments going above and beyond to brighten a child's day with a birthday parade of police cars, or the fire truck escorting the Easter Bunny around town so children can enjoy an exciting magical moment. It's times like these that define and unite a community, so I ask that we all do our best to look out for one another during this difficult time until this storm passes and the sun shines again on all of us.

Throughout this public health crisis, the Borough of Elmwood Park continues to run smoothly. Even though all borough buildings have been closed to the public, the staff continues to work and provide critical services. Residents needing to reach borough staff are asked to call or email the relevant department to conduct any necessary business transactions without visiting municipal offices. The main number for the borough is 201-796-1457. The automated system will allow you to select the option for the department you are seeking.

Our Police Department and emergency services are accessible 24/7 by dialing 201-796-0700 for non-emergencies and 911 for emergencies.

Please STAY HOME, STAY HEALTH & BE WELL!

HAPPY EASTER, HAPPY PASSOVER to all!

Mayor Robert Colletti